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June 5, 2017 

To All Members 

 
FGDTLC (W) Ratification Vote Results 
 
We are pleased to announce that the results of the ratification vote 
held today are in, and that the tentative Ship Repair West Collective 
Agreement has been accepted by the majority of the FGDTLC (W) 
membership. 
 
The Council Executive would like to thank each and every member 
who took the time to vote and exercise their democratic rights in 
this way. 
 
I would also like to thank the Bargaining Team for their work on 
behalf of the membership. 
 
The employer will be notified immediately, and we will have this 
officially signed as soon as possible. 
 
 

In Solidarity, 
 
Des Rogers 
President 
FGDTLC (W) 
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